
December 9, 2024 

Licensing Assistant Section 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 

RE: Termination of License 45-30846-01 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Structural Imaging+ GPRadar 
Investigative Drilling+ Consulting 

Please note that J Core Drilling, Inc. wishes to terminate the Radioactive Materials License 
Number 45-30846-01 effective December 31, 2024. • 

Our NRC License expired on 05/31/2024; it was renewed but we didn't receive the renewed 
license. 

The CR CPD through their SCA TR program is assisting us with the disposal of our gamma ray 
sources in the first quarter of 2025. 

When we are able to get rid of the sources, our Commonwealth of Virginia Department of Health 
Radioactive Materials License Number 059-354-1 will be terminated. 

The last time we used our gamma ray sources (Cobalt C-60) was on 07/12/2024. We will no 
longer use it until they are disposed. 

We will ensure that we are following all regulations when it comes to the safety and security of 
the radiological material until we have transferred them to CRCPD. 

r j 
Jesus E Cabrera 

President 

J Core Drilling, Inc. 

43021 Braddock Road 
Centreville, Virginia 20120 

Telephone: (703) 327-8400 
Fax: (703) 327-2673 


